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November 4, 2020 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

Attn:  International Bureau 

Re: Pan American Cable System, File No. SCL-MOD-20040521-00016 (formerly SCL-

LIC-19970421-00002)           

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

AT&T Corp. (“AT&T”), on behalf of the licensees of the Pan American Cable System, 

File No. SCL-MOD-20040521-00016 (formerly SCL-LIC-19970421-00002), provides 

notification that this submarine cable will be retired from service on December 5, 2021.  The Pan 

American Consortium approved this action based on the majority vote required by the 

Construction and Maintenance Agreement following notification to all members. 

 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 
        James Talbot 

        AVP-Senior Legal Counsel 

 

cc:  David Krech, International Bureau 

           

  


